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This email is to inform you that the ALMA board has approved your request to repair the wall along the
lake at 3 Lakeside Drive as detailed in the attached application.

The approval is subject to the following conditions:
¢ The use of mortar on the wall is not approved.
e The permit is valid for work performed within 2 years of the approval date.
e The replacement of the dock will require a separate permit to be submitted prior to the
installation of the new dock. Removal of the old dock is allowed per this permit.

Please note, the lake has been lowered to our normal winter level and will not be lowered any

further. We will raise the lake to its summer level approximately the third weekend in March unless
there is still ice on the lake in which case it will be raised when all of the ice is gone. Please plan the work
so that it is completed accordingly.

| will plan on attending the Wetlands commission meeting this week if there is any discussion on this
required.

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.
Jeff Hays

Vice President, ALMA
C:




